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Friday, 13th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

SUBJECT: Year 10 GCSE Art Trip to Whitby (Wednesday, 25th June 2025) 

On Wednesday, 25th June, Year 10 Art pupils have the opportunity to visit Whitby to collect primary 
source materials for their GCSE art coursework. They will spend the day photographing and 
responding to visual imagery that is relevant to their own personal projects. Pupils will be able to 
explore areas of the town, the beach and buy fish and chips if they wish to do so.  

Pupils will NOT be going into the water so will not require changes of clothes, however they may 
wish to bring a small towel to sit on and/or props to use for photographic purposes (e.g. bucket and 
spade etc).  

Food 
Pupils who normally receive Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch for the day. For 
all other pupils, food will not be provided, and they will need to bring a packed lunch.  

Clothing and Behaviour 
Pupils are to wear their own clothes for the day, and we would remind parents that although it is the 
summer term, please be conscious that the weather can be variable. Please make sure pupils have 
adequate and appropriate comfortable clothing and sun/rain protection. 

Although pupils will not be in uniform, they will still be representing the school, and any poor 
behaviour will be appropriately sanctioned. Risedale staff will be easily accessible to pupils at all 
times.  

Equipment 
Mobile phone or camera – fully charged with storage space. If pupils do not own either, they 
may borrow equipment from school with prior arrangement. 

Parental Consent 
A consent form will be sent via EVOLVE to your email address, and we kindly request that you 
complete it as soon as possible, but no later than Friday, 20th June, to secure your child's place. 

Your child will be covered by the School/Educational Journey Insurance. Should you require any 
further information with regard to the details of cover and limits of indemnity, please visit the school 
website. The 'Educational Visits’ policy can be found on our website in our School Policies area. 

For any inquiries regarding this trip, please don't hesitate to contact me directly at 
westwood.j@risedale.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss J Westwood 
Head of Art 
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